
 
303 E. 17th Avenue 

Denver, CO   80203 
 
 

 

January 13, 2025 

 
 
Chiquita Brooks-LaSure 

Administrator, Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services  

7500 Security Boulevard  

Baltimore, MD 21244 

 
 
Dear Administrator Brooks-LaSure, 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support as the State of Colorado continues to implement its 

Substance Use Disorder Demonstration project under Section 1115  of the Social Security Act.  

 

With this letter, the Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and Financing is accepting the 

Standard Terms and Conditions received today, incorporating the amendments, to the current 

Section 1115 Medicaid demonstration waiver titled “Colorado Expanding the Substance Use 

Disorder Continuum of Care” (Project Number 11-W-00336/8).  

 

 

Please direct any questions to Adela Flores-Brennan at 303-910-5918 or 

adela.flores-brennan@state.co.us.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Adela Flores-Brennan 

State Medicaid Director 

 

CC: Sandra Phelps, Rabia Khan, Jaycey Cooper 
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